
1

South Algonquin Business Alliance

From: Mayor Ethel LaValley <mayor@southalgonquin.ca>
Sent: November 22, 2024 3:37 PM
To: South Algonquin Business Alliance; Tracy Cannon
Subject: Re: Follow up to recent Council Meetings

Thanks again for your email Angela and for bringing a couple of things to our attention.  You are correct in 
that the October minutes, unfortunately did not get posted.  The November minutes  will get posted after 
they are approved at our December  4th meeting ,s.,  Steps are being taken to post the October munutes. 
Unfortunately, we are down one staff member and hope to fill this vacancy as soon as we can.  
 
We are also transitioning to a new software system, which includes accounting 311, permits etc., plus 
other components which have been priority and has taken a fair bit of staff time. 
 
This is all in addition to the everyday tasks that can also take a quite a bit of time. 
 
We appreciate you identifying that there are some broken links and would ask, if you could identify them, 
as that would greatly help us to correct them without having to source them first. 
 
I hope that helps answer some of your concerns and thank you for bringing these matters to our 
attention.  
 
Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Mayor Ethel LaValley <mayor@southalgonquin.ca> 
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2024 11:57:56 AM 
To: South Algonquin Business Alliance <gday@mysouthalgonquin.ca>; Tracy Cannon <tcannon@southalgonquin.ca> 
Subject: Re: Follow up to recent Council Meetings  
  
Thank you for  your email, Angela. I will follow up with your concerns and get back to you  in a timely 
fashion. 
 
Get Outlook for iOS 

From: South Algonquin Business Alliance <gday@mysouthalgonquin.ca> 
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2024 11:01:31 AM 
To: Mayor Ethel LaValley <mayor@southalgonquin.ca>; Tracy Cannon <tcannon@southalgonquin.ca> 
Subject: Follow up to recent Council Meetings  
  
Dear Mayor Lavalley & Ms. Cannon, 
  
Please see the attached correspondence from the South Algonquin Business Alliance. We look forward 
to your response. 
  
Thank you, 
Angela Pollak 
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South Algonquin Business Alliance 
MySouthAlgonquin.ca 
gday@mysouthalgonquin.ca 
14 Major Lake Road 
PO Box 229 
Madawaska, ON, K0J 2C0 

 
  

 

 Caution: This is an external email and may be malicious. Please take care when clicking links or 
opening attachments. Do not enter your password into web pages you are not familiar with.  


